
 

Brand new Reading Books!  
Here at St Paul’s we aim to foster a love of reading in all our 

children and we are delighted to announce that we have made a huge 

investment into a whole collection  

of brand new reading books! 

Exciting times! 

These new reading books offer a range of texts, such as  

non-fiction, fiction, poetry, and a range of illustrations. They have a clear 

progression through colour bands, appropriate to the reading level of each 

individual child. 

We are very excited to get these new books given out as soon as possible, but 

to ensure a smooth transition to the new reading scheme, we will be 

introducing new books one key stage at a time.  

Please ensure your child’s reading book is brought to school every day 

this week. During this week we will be collecting in all old reading books 

and replacing them with brand new ones. 

Your children will be the very first children to hold, read, share and enjoy 

our brand new books! 

We really hope they love them as much as we do! 
  

We hope children will appreciate taking responsibility for these new books, 

to ensure they are well looked after so future children can continue to enjoy 

them.  

Please be mindful that if a book is lost or damaged, we might need to issue a 

small charge in order to replace it. 


